
Dear: 
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members 
of the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide 
proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 
  
My name is Tricia Wanamaker, and I am technician/line worker that works for 
a corporation and the reason I support House Bill 248 is because I am a 
Christian who believes in the freedom of choice. I should not be forced to 
inject anything into my body, a body that Christ died for. I should not be forced 
to wear a mask. I will NOT get the vaccine, and neither will my family. My 
husband has medical conditions and still will not get the vaccine. My 16-year-
old daughter will NOT be injected. The constitution states “Freedom” & my 
father who is USMC member fought for this country to have Freedom.  I stand 
behind Medical Freedom and will not bow to anyone except Jesus Christ! 
  
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for 
and urgency of House Bill 248. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

Tricia Wanamaker 


